Dear Mr.McCarthy,

I had a wonderful time at Camp Kieve this year. I hope you would consider bringing next years 7th graders to Camp Kieve.

Some things that make the experience at Camp Kieve unique are the lessons in leadership that are taught there. One lesson that is taught is how to get along as a group. That is important because you will have to get along with many people in life. This isn't just a skill for the next year it's a skill for life.

Another thing that is taught at Camp Kieve is how to get out of your comfort zone. This is a very important skill to have. Not only to try new things but to go to new places and try new foods. Another thing that is important about breaking out of your comfort zone is being able to make new friends with people you don't hang out with often.

Finally the thing that I like best about Kieve is that it helps you become closer with your crew, your peers , and your whole house. This is important because you are with these people for almost 2 more years. You have to get along with them to achieve the ultimate goal, getting everyone to the top of the mountain. I hope after reading this letter that you choose to send next years 7th graders to Camp Kieve so they may also experience what I and many others have been through.

Sincerely yours,

Will Bourque